021 Proposed Part Surrender  
	Farm Name:
	Wheaton Aston Pig Unit 
	Operator: 
	Belmont Farms Limited 


Date:  November 2024  
Prepared by: Harry Edwards, The Farm Consultancy Group, using information provided by Mr Michael Rolston.
The proposed changes are outlined below:
1. As shown in the site plan, there will additionally be a Low risk - part surrender of the permit area for the redundant pig buildings no longer in use. These buildings were washed out and cleaned to ensure risk of pollution is minimised. The buildings have been removed, and building waste taken via licenced contractors and disposed of as required, records of which are available in the farm office. The site now is no longer to be part of the pig unit and is clean with no risk to pollution. 
2. The slurry lagoon will be emptied and dug out to remove all manure and slurry. The lagoon structure will remain. It has already been disconnected and does not have a link to any of the slurry pipework. It is currently filled with rainwater. 
